
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
SR A1A/17th Street over the Mercedes River Bridge Project 
(Bridge No. 860035)  
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 444009-1-52-01 

SR A1A/17TH STREET OVER THE MERCEDES RIVER BRIDGE PROJECT 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, will host a Construction Open House both in 
person and virtually regarding the corrosion prevention of the SR A1A/17th Street over the Mercedes River 
(Bridge No. 860035) in the City of Fort Lauderdale. Participants may attend in person or online. The project team 
will be available to provide information and answer questions. Project documents will be available at the meeting 
and available for download from the virtual meeting platform. 

 Construction Cost: $1.5 million               Construction Start Date: May 20, 2022               Anticipated Completion:  Fall 2022 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods,      

enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.    

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Remove and replace the existing pile cap          

protection system for forty-four pile foundations.  

 
TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
• Lane closures may occur from 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 

p.m., Monday through Friday. 
• Lane closures will be limited to one direction of 

traffic at a time. 
• Access to residences and businesses will be               

maintained at all times.  
• Pedestrian detours will be in place during              

sidewalk closures.  

 
MARINE TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
• Limited access will be maintained at all times.  
 
 
 

Twitter/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 

Project website: www.d4dot.com  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Erik Nemati, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager 
erik.nemati@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 299-6441 
 

Tapesh Sookram — FDOT Project Administrator  
tapesh.sookram@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 940-7619 
 

Jennifer Laxner — Community Outreach Specialist 
jennifer@valerin-group.com or (954) 482-4190 

Please contact Community Outreach Specialist, Jennifer Laxner, to be added to project email notification lists. If special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities 

Act (ADA) or translation services (free of charge) are needed, please contact the Project Manager, Erik Nemati, at least seven (7) days prior to the Construction Open House. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.  

Wednesday, May 4, 2022 (GoToWebinar) 
Online — 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
Please use the following link or QR 
code to register:     
https://fdot.cc/SRA1A-17th-St-over
-Mercedes-River-Bridge  
You may also call in at:  
1 (866) 901-6455 
Access code: 152-952-130  
 

In-person — 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
South Side Cultural Arts Center 
701 South Andrews Avenue 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316 
 

* The latest social distancing guidelines will be followed. 

JOIN US AT THE CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 
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